Call for Contributors to The Anatomical Society ‘Careers in Anatomy’ Webpage

The Anatomical Society has a ‘Careers in Anatomy’ webpage, showcasing some of our members’ careers, to help those new to the profession to determine how they might like to develop their own career.  

These pages are due an update, to show a more diverse range of careers at all levels and to better reflect the breadth of society members, including those from currently under-represented groups.

We would like to invite new profile submissions from members interested in contributing to the update. This would take the form of either:


· A short recorded video (maximum 5 minutes), or
· A short written account (maximum 400 words)

Both the video or written account should be clearly divided into each of the following sections:


1. Background (i.e. name, institution, position)
2. Current anatomy-related stream (e.g. teaching, scholarship, research, clinical, technical)
3. Career progression and development
4. Career ‘top tips’ (i.e. what you’d wished you’d known earlier)

To give the most professional and consistent looking final result, videos should include The Anatomical Society logo as a background.  Please complete this google form request here so we can send it to you.  The logo should not be used for any other purpose.

For written submissions, please provide a profile photograph of yourself along with your submission.

The Society particularly welcomes submissions from under-represented groups and those with protected characteristics, including, but not limited to, women, LGBTQ+, people with disabilities, and those from minority ethnic backgrounds.  If you feel comfortable to act as a positive role model to others please do make a point of referencing your protected characteristic in your career video or written account.

Material submitted will be assumed as given permission for use on The Anatomical Society website and social media outlets only.

Please email your submissions to:Dr Kate Dulohery Kate.Dulohery@Sunderland.ac.uk
[bookmark: _GoBack]Closing Date: Friday 20th  August

Thank you for supporting this work, it is very much appreciated.

Kate Dulohery, Katherine Linehan and Jeremy Mortimer

